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Newsletter 
 

 
End of week one, once again thank you for your support in following the new 
procedures, these will evolve across the year as the guidance changes and we will 
keep you up to date when they do.   
 
As a staff we are extremely pleased with how the children have settled back into Falla 
Hill and are very proud of them. 
 
There are two documents sent out with this newsletter from NHS Lothian, please do 
read them and follow their guidance. 
 
 

Updates and reminders 
 

 Flu vaccination letters, if you haven’t returned your child’s letter please do so.   
 

 As part of our recovery from lockdown we will be spending more learning time outside, please 
remember to send the children in with a suitable coat and footwear as we will be out in almost 
all weathers including at break and lunchtime.  Obviously the health and safety of the children 
and the staff will be foremost in our minds. 
 

 Do keep visits to the school site to a minimum and only come on the playground with your 
child or to collect your child if you feel they really need you to.  Remember to be socially 
distant when waiting on the school site. 

 
 

 

 PE days for this term.  Practical PE will begin this Monday (24th). 

  PE Day PE Day 

    

P1A  Mrs Howley Monday Thursday 

P1B  Miss Gorman Tuesday  Wednesday 

P2 Ms Rainey & Mrs Gorman Monday Thursday 

P3 Miss Graham Tuesday Friday 

P4 Miss Denovan Tuesday Thursday 

P5 Ms Thomson Tuesday Thursday 

P6  Miss Lynch Monday Wednesday 

P7 Mrs Hunter Monday Wednesday 

 

 


